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CONCERNING: 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

CITES implementing regulations in the United States of America 

1. This Notification is published at the request of the United States of America. The following 
information is provided at the request of the Management Authority of the United States and was 
previously also conveyed in Notification to the Parties No. 2009/043 and Notification to the 
Parties No. 2007/027. 

2. The United States wishes to remind Parties that consistent with CITES requirements and the 
U.S. CITES implementing regulations (50 CFR Part 23), all CITES documents presented at the 
time of import into the United States must have been validated or certified by the inspecting 
authority at the time of export or re-export, in accordance with Resolution Conf. 12.3 
(Rev. CoP19) on Permits and certificates, Annex 1, paragraph p).  

3. Shipments accompanied by CITES documents that lack the required export validation, have only 
been partially validated (where the quantity, stamp, or signature is lacking), or where the 
validation appears not to have been completed correctly may be subject to delays in clearance 
or enforcement action, including refusal of clearance.  

4. For any queries, please contact the U.S. Management Authority at 
managementauthority@fws.gov.  
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